To: AISD Board of Trustees

From: AISD School Health Advisory Council (SHAC)
Date: June 18, 2014

Re: Recommendations re Garza Online Health and P.E.

Austin ISD has long history of educating the whole child, as well as a history utilizing
technology to deliver content.

This spring, the SHAC has endeavored to review the Garza Online Health and P.E.
courses to ensure that they reflect the local community values as mandated by statute.
The SHAC undertakes periodic review of the standard AISD Health and P.E. courses as
part of its mandate as well.






